KILGORE SAMARITAN COUNSELING CENTER

ANNUAL REPORT FOR 2015

Review of 2015
For nearly 30 years, the Kilgore Samaritan Counseling Center has been helping the healing of individuals and families. We provide services to all members of our community regardless of their ability to pay, thanks to the generosity of our supporters.

Kilgore Samaritan is a faith-based nonprofit counseling center that recognizes the importance and power of the relationship between a person’s spiritual growth and their emotional and physical well-being. Our services cover a wide range of issues across the socio-demographics spectrum but we have a unique perspective and expertise for children, adolescents, and the elderly. We offer pastoral and faith-based relationship counseling for marriage therapy and psychological testing, which sets up apart. Our distinguished and highly skilled counselors and therapists, including psychologists, licensed clinical social workers, licensed marriage and family therapists and pastoral counselors, leverage their behavioral science experience, knowledge and understanding to help plot a course to improve quality of life.

2014 was a transitional year and we continued our efforts in 2015 as we positioned Kilgore to be a prominent mental health resource for the community. Some of the highlights in 2015 included 
· Kilgore’s counseling hours increased 7.7% 
· We nearly doubled the Samaritan Fund counseling hours 

· Through the Gheens Foundation, Good Samaritan Foundation and Second Presbyterian Church, we were blessed to receive $69,000 in grants for our partnership with the West End School and operations 
· Our annual fall donation letter realized a 58% increase 

· We continued our quarterly luncheons for Louisville clergy in addressing their congregations’ needs 

· Through Kilgore House and Garden Tour Committee’s leadership, this annual garden tour fundraising event continued its wonderful success and 2016 is on pace to be even more successful
· We expanded our reach to Area Ministries, medical practices, and churches
· Kilgore’s experienced, knowledgeable staff continues to be a vital component in delivering quality care and in the fall we hired a needed Clinical Director.
We continued our ministry in assisting those who are least among us especially individuals and families who are in financial distress. The Samaritan Fund is an avenue to help relieve these financially strapped or unemployed individuals, so that they can focus on the guidance we provide them in navigating life’s twists and turns. In 2015, the number of hours has almost doubled so your financial support is greatly appreciated.
Kilgore’s Board and staff are very appreciative of the support from Second Presbyterian, St. Francis in the Fields and the community. Without your prayers, financial support, and volunteer hours, we could not have achieved as much. Needless to say we have a lot to look forward to in serving the community’s mental health needs in 2016. We will be working more with churches, Area Ministries, school programs, and others while looking at hiring additional therapists. Kilgore is here to serve you and others. If you or someone you know needs assistance in addressing mental health issues, Kilgore can provide a holistic solution by healing the mind, spirit, and body of an individual. 
Our website is www.kilgorecounseling.org and we may be reached at 502.327.4622.
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